
 Redeemer Announcements – October 17, 2021 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS are given by Annette Marquard in thanks to 
God on Amy Jo’s 48th birthday. 

OPEN FORUM & FACILITY UPDATE: A congregational open 
forum will be held today Sunday, the 17th, at 11:45am in the 
sanctuary to discuss what path we pursue with our long-
range facility plan.  A brochure has been placed in your 
church mailbox, reviewing the work that has been done so 
far and summarizing possible options for the future.  
Everyone’s input is valuable and appreciated, so please take 
some time this week to review the information in the 
brochure and plan to join us today.   

HOT LUNCH VOLUNTEERS - Our school hot lunch program 
needs additional volunteers to help serve the children in our 
school.  Help is needed on Wednesday, Thursday & Fridays 
throughout the month from approximate 10:45-12:45. If you 
are able to help, please sign your name on any open day(s) 
on the calendar posted on the bulletin board in the gathering 
area.  Please call the office (921-4020) or Annie Nygaard 
(414-530-9885) with any questions.    
 
FORWARD IN CHRIST – The October issue has now arrived 
and is available by the office window.  
 
NEW HYMNAL ENVELOPES can be found on the table under 
the window, in the gathering area. 
 
SEMINARY CHRISTMAS GIFTS - The Fond du Lac area WELS 
churches are giving Gi] Card Christmas Gi]s to the married 

students at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary in Thiensville.  We try to give each couple $100 in cards to show our 
support for these students who sacrifice a great deal as they study for the ministry.  Last year 55 married 
students received these gi]s.  Our goal is to collect that same amount in donaaons towards gi] cards this year: 
$5500.  For every $100 donated by our congregaaon, $100 in gi] cards will be delivered to a couple, coming 
from Redeemer.  Special offering envelopes for these gi]s are available by the office window.  Collecaons can be 
made through Thanksgiving.  Gi]s will be delivered to the Seminary the first week in December.  Redeemer 
member Roxanne Pieper is coordinaang this program.  Her email is: braillepins@yahoo.com. 
 
JOINT REFORMATION SERVICE OCTOBER 31st– JOINT REFORMATION SERVICE OCTOBER 31st–A joint 
Reformaaon service for all our area Lutheran churches will be held at St. Peter’s in Fond du Lac at 3pm on 
Sunday, October 31st. Mark your calendars and make plans to join your brothers and sisters from our sister 
congregaaons in the area for this great opportunity to celebrate our Lutheran heritage together and rejoice in 
the blessings God has showered on us through Maran Luther and his fellow reformers. 

A FREE PIANO is available to anyone who would like to have it. Speak with Mr. Lecker if you are interested.  

 
 

 THIS WEEK AT REDEEMER  
 

Sun   8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for the 
Service of God/Communion 

 9:15 AM  Bible Hour 
            10:30 AM    The Church Gathers for the 

Service of God/Communion 
            11:45 AM      Open Forum on Facility Planning 
Mon      6:30 PM      The Church Gathers for the 
                                    Service of God/Communion 
Tues     7:00 AM  Faculty Meeting 
Wed     9:30 AM       Moms & Tots Fire Station Trip 
 1:00 PM  Just Fellowship Connect Group 
 6:30 PM  Choir 
Thurs 6:30 PM  Bible Basics Class 
Sun       8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for the 

Service of God 
 9:15 AM       Bible Hour  
           10:30 AM  The Church Gathers for the 

Service of God  
            

SERVING TODAY 
Preacher: Chris Rathje 

Liturgist: James Borgwardt 
Accompanist: Cindy Thiesfeldt  

 

IN-PERSON WORSHIP 
    Sunday 10th,      8:00am:     163 
                10:30am:       89 

                   Monday 11th,     6:30pm:       30 
                                                     Total:      282 
 



AN EXTRA PEW is also available.  It is currently in the gym but will be disposed of by the end of the month if no 
one wants it. 

LUTHERAN WOMEN’S MISSIONARY SOCIETY wishes to invite you to the Winnebago circuit Fall Rally on 
Saturday, November 6, 2021, 8:15am at St. Paul’s Evangelical Lutheran Church 1010 Adams Ave, NFDL.  

BYE BYE BIRDIE - WLA presents Bye Bye 
Birdie!   Bye Bye Birdie is a loving send-
up of the 1950s, small-town America, 
teenagers, and rock & roll, Bye Bye 
Birdie satirizes the era of Elvis. Teen 
heartthrob Conrad Birdie has been 
drafted, so he chooses All-American girl 
Kim MacAfee for a very public farewell 
kiss.  Our theater program will be 
offering showings on November 4, 5, & 
6 at 7:00 PM, with a matinee showing at 
2:00 PM on November 7.  Tickets for the 
public go on sale October 8 and are 
available in the school office or online at 
www.hometowntickets.com. (The show 
will be listed on the site for ticket sales 
starting that date.)  Those requiring 
handicap accessibility should purchase 
their tickets through the school office. 
 
WLA VETERANS DAY PROGRAM We’re 
glad to be able to host our annual 
Veterans Day program again this year. 
Veterans and their families are invited 
to join us November 11 at 9:30 for a 
special Veterans Day program. SSG 
Jason Foster, Wisconsin Army Naaonal 
Guard, and Sam Floyd, WLA graduate 
and owner of Operaaon Coffee will be 
our featured speakers. Sam will have 
coffee available for Veterans before and 
a]er the service. Veterans are invited to 
be our guests for brunch immediately 
following the program.  
 

 


